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SDPhA Spring Update

THANK YOU! BIG CHANGES 
FOR SDPHA

NEW 
MEMBERSHIP 

MODEL 



What’s Changing?

• Historically, SDPhA membership was 
handled in pharmacist license renewal fees 
(SDCL 36-11-6)

• HB 1016, in part, repealed that law, so 
SDPhA must transition to a new 
membership model.

• Membership will now require a separate 
fee, and you actively joining as a member.



Why This Matters

SDPhA is the only 
organization advocating for 

pharmacists at the state 
level.

Without strong 
membership, our voice in 
legislation and advocacy 

weakens.

Your membership benefits: 
professional advocacy, 
continuing education, 

networking, and legislative 
representation.



SDPhA 
Priorities 

Continued PBM 
Reform and 
Education

Reimbursement 
Rate Challenges

Practice Act 



What Else?



What Happens Next? 

During our Annual Convention in September, we 
will vote on new bylaws to officially transition to a 
new membership model.

This vote will determine SDPhA’s future 
structure—your participation is critical.

By joining as a Founding Member now, you lead 
the way in helping others make this decision.



Become a 
Founding 
Member



How it Works

COMMIT 
NOW

BE 
RECOGNIZED

SPREAD 
THE WORD

ATTEND 
CONVENTION



This is a pivotal moment. We 
have the opportunity to build a 
strong, engaged membership.

SDPhA has always been here 
to support pharmacists—now 
we need your support.

Join us in shaping the future of 
pharmacy in South Dakota!
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